
 Friday 10th November 2023 
 

What’s happening at your school… Read on... 

 Edge Hill Academy 
 

Believe and Achieve, Shine Everyday 
 

~ Community Newsletter ~ 

Address: Sycamore Road, Stapenhill, Burton-on-Trent, Staffordshire, DE15 9NX 
01283 247440.  Email: office@edgehill.fierte.org  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our WOW Learner Gallery for celebration of outstanding learning 

Dear families, 
  

What a super first week back! We 
were treated to a wonderful            
Remembrance service today with all of 
our Cubs, Brownies, Sea Cadets etc 
wearing their uniform. The 3/4 Disco 
also went really well with the PTA rais-
ing £224 for school fund. We will let 
you know our plans to spend the money. 
Have a great weekend all, Mr Russell 

WOW Learners: 
10th November                                                                         
Ash: Cohen P 
Elm: Jacob M 
Oak: Percy W 
Elder: Ara S 
Holly: Ethan C 
Maple: Marcy W 
Aspen: Lacey S 
Cedar: Amalie-Rose S 
Rowan: Charlie H 
Chestnut: William J 
Sycamore: Oliver G 
Willow: Ellie C 
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Attendance so far (up to 10.11.23): 
 

 

Year 3: 96.5% 
Year 4:96.8% 

Year 5: 96.4%% 
Year 6: 95.5%% 

 
       OVERALL: 96.3%  

(TARGET: 96%) 
 

Best attending class so far is MAPLE: 98% WELL DONE! 

 

Remembrance Projects 
Well done to all of our children who brought in Remembrance 
day projects this week for Mrs Green’s Competition. All the 
entries were then taken to the local care home and shared 
with the residents. The pupils have really understood the 
need to celebrate this day and we should be proud of the 

work they have completed (see below), 

PE KIT reminder - Winter time 
As the weather is now colder, children can come 
dressed in their normal shorts and coloured P.E    
t-shirts but they can also wear a dark tracksuit 
over the top. This should be a plain tracksuit in 

either  blue or black. 
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Date reminders—Autumn 2 

 



 

 

Learning Zone 

 
 

Above and left: 
Children in year 6 
completing their 
World War 2 
topic work and 
year 4 completing 
their French  
topic work. 

Above: Year 4 completing 
Sports hall athletics. 

Above and right: Year 5 
learning about Athens and 
Sparta in History. 



 

 

Learning Zone 

 
 

 

 

Above l/r: More year 6   
children engrossed in WW2. 

Above l/r: Year 6           
completing work in science 

Below:  
Year 3/4 disco night!! 



 

 

Learning Zone 

 

 

Above right:  
Year 3 working on their computing unit  

Left side:  
 
Year 3’s super 
gallery of Art 
work displayed in 
their classroom.  



 
 

KEEP YOUR CHILD SAFE ON LINE  
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DITCH THE BLADE - PLEASE READ 
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